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 RESPECT HONOR STRENGTH  
EVERY STUDENT EVERY DAY 

WORK HARD, BE KIND, STAY HUMBLE 

Updates Heading Into September 
It has been a great start to the school year!  Students are keeping the campus clean, hustling to classes, working 
hard, being kind and the overall energy on the campus has been positive.  We have had our share of challenges 
as well but we worked through them as a school community and the experience has made us stronger in the 
process.  September is a busy month with fall sports beginning, Homecoming, Parent Night, Club Fair, picture 
retakes, Senior Parent Night and the debut off The Principal Hackcast.  Please review the calendar contained in 
this newsletter for all information related to our school.  Stay on those grades, work hard and make September 
a great month! 

 

 

10-12TH grade students will get this postcard in the mail for 

ACT/SAT Bootcamps offered on the RHS Campus 

 

Emergency Management a 

Priority at RHS. 

Starting Tuesday 9/3 we are decreasing the number of exterior 

doors open during the school day from 36 to 9.  We kept major 

flow area doors unlocked but most doors on the exterior will be 

locked.  Students will need to adjust routes to classes 

accordingly if they are entering the building from outside.  This 

will be a small inconvenience at first with long term benefits.  

Exterior locked doors make lockdown procedures more efficient 

and help staff identify who is entering our building.  We want to 

also welcome our new campus monitor, Coach Logan Tuley-

Tillman.  He will begin patrolling our halls sometime next week. 

Doors with exterior ramps for wheelchair students will remain 

open.  
 

 

 



 
 

Message from the Attendance office 

 

Just a couple reminders……..  It is the parent/guardian responsibility to assure their 

student(s) attends school every day.  Parent/guardian must call the school or email 

an attendance secretary each day their student(s) is absent to acknowledge the 

student’s absence on that day.   

Please keep in touch with us so that we can better help you and your student(s) 

have a successful year. 

 

Kim Borders, Attendance Secretary    333-5050 EXT.  34005 

kborders@washoeschools.net  

12th and 11th grades and Infinite Campus help line 

 

Laurie Baxter, Attendance Clerk   333-5050 EXT. 34009 

lbaxter@washoeschools.net  

11th and 10th grades 

 

Yolanda Nishihura, Bi-lingual Clerk  333-5050 EXT. 34003 

ynishihura@washoeschools.net  

9th grade 
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September 10th 
World Suicide 

Prevention Day 

  

   

  Message from our New School Psychologist, Mrs. Crisy Perkins 

  

Monday, September 10th is World Suicide Prevention Day. Suicide is the second 

leading cause of death from the ages of 10-34 

(https://www.cdc.gov/violenceprevention/suicide/fastfact.html). The theme of 

this year’s World Suicide Prevention Day is “Working Together to Prevent 

Suicide”.  Every life is precious, and every person can play a role in preventing 

suicide. Join Reno High School in the observance of this very important day by 

wearing purple or teal, supporting each other, reaching out to others and 

knowing how to get help for yourself or someone else.  If you are having 

thoughts, know someone who is, or just want to find out more, talk to your 

counselor, school psychologist, or safe school professional. Together we can all 

make a difference! Stop Suicide Now.  

 

 

https://www.cdc.gov/violenceprevention/suicide/fastfact.html


 
 

Important Dates: 

9/3 Start of the new exterior door lock procedures-Decreasing 36 unlocked doors during class time to 9. 

9/5 Debut of The Principal Hackcast 

9/10 Wear Purple or Teal for Suicide Prevention 

9/18 Club Fair at Lunch and Back to School Night 6pm 

9/23-9/27 Homecoming-Friday 9/27 assembly, float decorating, parade and game.  Saturday 9/28 Dance 

9/24 picture re-takes 

9/25 Orchestra Fall Concert 7pm  

9/30 Class of 2020 Parent Night in Theater at 6pm 

10/7 to 10/11 FALL BREAK 

10/16 PSAT 3 Hr delay-no early release, no PLC’s. 

10/25 NV Day 

10/28-11/1 Halloweek-Safe Trick or Treat that Wednesday 10/30 5-7pm. 

11/2 Huskie Harvest Fundraiser 5:30pm at Silver Legacy 

11/6 Blood Drive 

11/7 Junior Interview Project and Career Fair 

11/11 Veterans Day 

11/18 Adam Alter, PH.D speaking 4th period in Theater  

11/27-11/29 Thanksgiving Holiday 

12/2 Awareness Week- Assembly Friday 12/6  

12/16-12/19 First Semester Finals 

12/20 Teacher Work Day 

Booster Meeting Dates:  In the library at 7pm (Grad Night meetings before at 6pm) 

September 9 

October 14 

November 4 

December 9—Please see the Booster Club Newsletter for the rest of the meeting dates. 

Attention Senior Parents:  All Seniors taking Government have to complete 20 hours 

of service for the year, 10 per semester.  Make sure you have talked to your students 

about these requirements. If you have questions please contact your students 

Government teacher. 

 



 

      

 

Follow Reno High Leadership on Social 

Media: 

Twitter: reno_leadership 

Instagram: rhsleadership 

Facebook: Reno Huskies Ldshp 

 

Mark your Calendars now!  Homecoming is September 23rd – 27th.   We will be having out traditional 

homecoming assembly on September 26th.  Our traditional Homecoming parade will be at 6:30, and 

the halftime coronation at the Varsity game to follow.  All those interested in being part of the 

Homecoming Parade please email bnaughton@washoeschools.net.   

 

It doesn’t have to be Homecoming to show your Reno High School Pride.  Wear Red and Blue Huskie 

Gear every Friday! 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

PSAT INFORMATION FROM MRS. RODRIGUEZ-COUNSELING DEPARTMENT 

 

JUNIORS! The PSAT is now on sale for $17. Please see Mrs. Herman, our bookkeeper to register. 

Once you pay for the test, she will give you a practice booklet. The deadline to pay for this test is 

Friday, September 27th. There will be no exceptions to this as the test is October 16th, the first 

Wednesday we return from Fall break. The PSAT is one of the best study tools for the SAT and 

ACT, which all Juniors will be taking in the Spring as part of their graduation requirement. Students 

can pay in person, or payment can be made online through the R store. If registration is done online, 

please bring receipt to Mrs. Herman so she can provide a test booklet.  

ATHLETIC CLEARANCE UPDATES 

Winter sports clearances for basketball, 

wrestling and ski team are right around 

the corner.  Get a head start on your 

student’s clearance and go to 

www.registermyathlete.com.  You can 

email Tina Rooker @ 

trooker@washoeschools.net if you need 

any help or have questions.  You can find 

the physical forms and RMA link on our 

website @ washoeschools.net/Reno . Click 

under athletics and you will find this 

information.   
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Drama Club  
The Booth Street Players had a successful fall audition week at the start of the school year with over 35 students 

who tried out to be in our production The Importance of Being Earnest. Decisions were tough, but our new director 

Dave Anderson with TMCC has created a wildly talented cast with an ensemble to incorporate more roles. Anyone 

who did not get cast in the show, please come help us tech with jobs ranging from costumes, lights, sound, make 

up, etc. We will start meeting Monday’s and Wednesday’s from 2:30-4:30 September 4! Our show dates are 

November 15, 16, 21, 22, and 23. Please mark your calendar to come see the production.  

 

Reno High is troupe #179 in the Northern Nevada Thespian Society and we will be participating in the Leadership 

Conference and the Technical Olympics at SSHS Sept. 13 and 14. We are so excited to get our troupe active again 

and workshop with other schools around the state. Our next event will the Northern Nevada Regional Thespian 

Festival December 7th at SSHS. 

 

Finally, drama club meets every Thursday at lunch in the theatre! Come meet new people, play games, eat lunch, 

and work towards many fun events and goals we have set for this year.  

 

Thank you Huskies, stay theatrical!  

 

“Theatre, particularly theatre for children, fires the imagination, it gives our children the skills and the creativity 

necessary to face the world, to understand it and perhaps to change it too.” – Lyn Gardner 

 

 
 
 



 

Yearbook and Diapers to Diplomas Information 
 

Picture retake day: 9/24 

Yearbooks are currently $85. Please purchase one through our bookkeeper. 

 

Senior Parents: 

Please email rhsd2d@gmail.com to set up an appointment or to get information about Diapers to Diploma. 

Please call Prestige at 851-0444 or visit their website, https://local.prestigeportraits.com/nv/reno/80-east-patriot-

blvd.html, to schedule an appointment. Senior portraits must be taken by November 16. 

 

What’s happening in The CUBE? 

 

 

Fall is a busy time in The CUBE. The Junior and Senior Bulletins detail specifics (see attached) but here are some highlights: 

 

- College 101: September 11th, 6pm in The CUBE. This info session is geared towards 

parents/guardians of college bound students. The college search/application/financial aid process 

has become quite complex. This session will outline the basics and answer your questions 

- College Visits: We have colleges from all over the country visiting RHS, from Dartmouth 

University to Northern Arizona University. Most of the visits are hosted in The CUBE and a great 

way for students to learn about what is out there. Visit The CUBE website for the most up to date 

schedule at www.washoeschools.net/renohsccc   

- Junior Interview Project/Career Fair: November 7th. All juniors will be developing a resume in 

The CUBE then participating in a mock-interview with a community volunteer and visiting our 

Career Fair. If you are interested in interviewing please email slerude@washoeschools.net  

- ASVAB: October 22nd. Career Exploration program designed for the military but relevant to all 

interested in aligning skills/aptitude/interest with careers. Sign up in The CUBE. 

- CUBE website: www.washoeschools.net/renohsccc for up to date info 

- Appointment: Every student’s interests/journey is different. If you have questions then email Mrs. 

Lerude at slerude@washoeschools.net or have your student sign up on the board in The CUBE to 

make an appointment. 
 

 

 

Stephanie Lerude 

Reno High School College and Career Center 

 

 

mailto:rhsd2d@gmail.com
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RHS SENIOR Bulletin…August/September 2019 
Helping students become Competitive College & Career Applicants 

What’s New for the CLASS OF 2020/The CUBE Resources  
• Check The CUBE website  www.washoeschools.net/renohsccc for scholarship/college/career info. 

• FREE COLLEGE? YES! The Nevada Promise Scholarship allows FREE tuition to TMCC. YOU MUST 

APPLY to NV Promise Scholarship and to TMCC by 10/31.  

• College Club: College Club will resume most Thursdays, at lunch, in The CUBE and will run through December. Our first 

meeting will be on Tuesday, 8/20, to answer questions and set an agenda. Bring your lunch and learn about searching for “good fit” 

colleges, how to pay for college (scholarships/financial aid), WUE schools, Common Application, the tenants of a strong application 

and so much more! We will set the agenda at the first meeting and post it on The CUBE website. 

• Remind101: We will no longer be able to send updates via Remind due to changes that they have made to their platform. While 

we look for a replacement refer to our website, above, for up to date info.  

•  Appointments with Students/Families: All students will meet with their counselor for their senior interview. If you 

have additional questions related to college applications, college search, and financial aid and/or are applying to selective colleges 

then make an appointment to meet with Mrs. Lerude (email at slerude@washoeschools.net). The college application process has 

become more complex: information that is out of date/out of context is abundant. It takes advanced planning and getting the current 

facts to create options for most students. 

Important Dates: Note calendar at www.washoeschools.net/renohsccc  
• Senior Interview: Seniors will be called into their counselor’s office for an individual meeting in September. They will review 

their transcript, discuss graduation planning, college/career planning and other important information.  

• College 101: September 11th, 6pm (The CUBE). Info session for parents. Get the facts/updated info about 

navigating the college application and financial aid process.  

• Back to School Night: September 18th, 6pm (main gym). 

• Senior Parent Night: September 30th, 6pm (Theatre). TMCC will conclude the evening with an overview of financial aid. 

• FAFSA: Becomes available for the Class of 2020 on October 1st! It uses your 2018 tax information. For more information go to 

https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/  

• UNR College Fair: October 20th, Joe Crowley Student Union. 100+ colleges, breakout sessions (Maximizing your College 

Options presented by Stephanie Lerude☺) 

• ASVAB: October 22nd, 2nd-lunch. Career Exploration program (aptitude test) designed for the military but relevant 

to all interested in aligning skills/aptitude/interest with careers. SIGN UP prior in The CUBE. 

College/Career/Military Visits to RHS/The CUBE (unless otherwise 
noted): visit calendar at www.washoeschools.net/renohsccc for most up-to-date info 

• Vanderbilt University: September 12th, lunch 

• TMCC Application Workshop: September 16th, lunch-7th (workshop #2: October 30th, 6th-7th) 

• University of Nevada Application Workshop: September 19th, 11:30-2 (come with a method of payment for the $60 

application fee and submit that application!) 

• Dartmouth College: September 20th, 7th period in the LIBRARY 

• University of Nevada Application Workshop: October 2nd 

• Colgate University: October 17th, 6th period 

• University of Tampa: October 21st, 3rd period 

• Portland State: October 21st, lunch 

• Northern Arizona University: October 21st, 5th 

• University of Arizona: October 21st, 7th period 

• Willamette University: October 22nd, 3rd period 

• University of Portland: October 23rd , lunch 

• Military Branch Visits: The first two weeks of the month, in the dome, at lunch 

http://www.washoeschools.net/renohsccc
mailto:slerude@washoeschools.net
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https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/
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Testing Dates: Register early! 
• SAT/SAT Subject Test Dates (www.collegeboard.org): 10/5 (reg. by 9/6); 11/2 (reg. by 10/3); 12/7 (reg. by 11/8), 3/14 

(reg. by 2/14), 5/2 (reg. by 4/3), 6/6 (reg. by 5/8) 

• ACT Test Dates (www.actstudent.org): 9/14 (reg. by 8/16); 10/26 (register by 9/20); 12/14 (register by 11/8); 2/8 (register by 

1/10); 4/4 (register by 2/28), 6/13 (register by 5/8) 

Testing News/Resources 

• Applying Early Action/Early Decision and want to retake the ACT or SAT? You have time to submit 

your new scores if you take the ACT/SAT prior to November (varies by college/check online) 

• Free online resources: SAT (www.sat.collegeboard.org/practice/  ) check out the Khan Academy partnership on the College 

Board website which allows you to merge your PSAT/SAT test and customize a study plan for FREE; ACT 

(www.actstudent.org/testprep/) lots of FREE and low cost options. 

• College and Career Center/RHS Library: Study guides are available in The CUBE and library.  

• For-Profit Testing Companies: There are plenty of options. Their effectiveness depends upon the student’s motivation, 

learning style, budget. Come see Mrs. Lerude in The CUBE to discuss. 

What Should College Bound Seniors be Doing? 
• Letters of Recommendation Requests: Many colleges require a recommendation letter from your counselor and 1-2 

teachers. Identify which teacher/teachers (ideally from your junior or senior year core subjects) know you the best and can speak to 

how you show up in the classroom. Give them information to write an effective letter: updated resume (from Junior Interview?), copy 

of your college essay, etc. And, GIVE THEM A MINIMUM OF 3 WEEKS! Respect their time. 

• Finalizing Your College List: The goal is to have options. Options are created by a well- balanced list of schools. If you 

have your heart set on a highly selective school then put it on your list. Offset that by schools that you are fairly certain that you will 

be accepted to. Schedule an appointment with Mrs. Lerude in The CUBE to review your list. There are hundreds of choices. 

• Spreadsheet with Deadlines: Meeting deadlines is key for maximizing financial aid options. Create a spreadsheet which 

lists the colleges that you are applying to and relevant deadlines: FAFSA, CSS Profile, application deadlines (sometimes accelerated 

to maximize aid), Early Action/Early Decision… Parents: this is a great way to support your student. 

• BYU online classes: Make sure that your counselor knows which class/classes that you are taking. 

• Get Good Grades! Your grades matter for scholarships, college entrance and work readiness. Good grades=merit aid=options! 

Scholarships/Financial Aid 
• Check out the “Scholarship and Financial Aid” page at www.washoeschools.net/renohsccc  for an overview of the 

process and a place to begin. We will be updating this with specific scholarships beginning in September. This should be your first 

stop.  

• RHS General Scholarship application will open/be posted on The CUBE website on October 1st… 

• Scholarship Matching Sheet is available in The CUBE. Come in and sign up. We will attempt to match you with 

scholarships that are a good fit with your background and interests. 
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RHS JUNIOR Bulletin…August/September 2019 
Helping students become Competitive College & Career Applicants 

What’s New? www.washoeschools.net/renohsccc   
• Check The CUBE website  www.washoeschools.net/renohsccc for scholarship/college/career info. 

• College Club: College Club will resume most Tuesdays, at lunch, in The CUBE beginning 9/10. Bring your lunch and learn 

about searching for “good fit” colleges, how to pay for college (scholarships/financial aid), WUE schools, Common Application, the 

tenants of a strong application… 

• Remind101: We will no longer be able to send updates via Remind due to changes that they have made to their platform. While 

we look for a replacement refer to our website, above, for up to date info.  

 Important Dates:  
• College 101: September 11th, 6pm (The CUBE). Info session for parents. Get the facts/updated info about 

navigating the college application and financial aid process.  

• Back to School Night: September 18th, 6pm (main gym). 

• PSAT at RHS on October 16th. JUNIORS MUST REGISTER WITH MRS. HERMAN (BOOKEEPER) by SEPTEMBER 30th, 

cost is $17.  

• UNR College Fair: October 20th, Joe Crowley Student Union. 100+ colleges, breakout sessions (Maximizing your College 

Options presented by Stephanie Lerude☺) 

• ASVAB: October 22nd, 2nd-lunch. Career Exploration program (aptitude test) designed for the military but relevant 

to all interested in aligning skills/aptitude/interest with careers. SIGN UP prior in The CUBE. 

• Junior Interview Project/Career Fair: November 7th. Students will develop a resume and participate in a mock 

interview with a community volunteer during their US History class. Then head to our career fair to explore career options. 

• ACT: February 25th, All juniors will take the ACT, free of charge, at RHS 

College/Military Visits to RHS: See Class Calendar at www.washoeschools.net/renohsccc 

for up-to-date info 

• Vanderbilt University: September 12th, lunch 

• Dartmouth College: September 20th, 7th period in the LIBRARY 

• Colgate University: October 17th, 6th period 

• University of Tampa: October 21st, 3rd period 

• Linfield College: October 21st, 4th period 

• Portland State: October 21st, lunch 

• Northern Arizona University: October 21st, 5th 

• University of Arizona: October 21st, 7th period 

• Willamette University: October 22nd, 3rd period 

• University of Portland: October 23rd , lunch 

• University of the Pacific (Pacific): October 24th, lunch 

• Military Branch Visits: The first two weeks of the month, in the dome, at lunch 

Testing News/Resources: 

• Free online resources: SAT (www.sat.collegeboard.org/practice/ ) check out the Khan Academy partnership on the College 

Board website which allows you to merge your PSAT/SAT test and customize a study plan for FREE; ACT 

(www.actstudent.org/testprep/) 

• ‘College and Career Center/RHS Library: Study guides are available in The CUBE and library.  

• For-Profit Testing Companies: There are plenty of options. Their effectiveness depends upon the student’s motivation, 

learning style, budget. Come see Mrs. Lerude in The CUBE to discuss. 

http://www.washoeschools.net/renohsccc
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Testing: Register early! 
• PSAT at RHS on October 16th . JUNIORS MUST REGISTER WITH MRS. HERMAN (BOOKEEPER) by SEPTEMBER 30th, 

cost is $17.  

• ASVAB: October 22nd, 8:35am in the RHS library. ADVANCE SIGN UP REQUIRED in the CUBE. 

• SAT/SAT Subject Test Dates (www.collegeboard.org): 10/5 (reg. by 9/6); 11/2 (reg. by 10/3); 12/7 (reg. by 11/8), 3/14 

(reg. by 2/14), 5/2 (reg. by 4/3), 6/6 (reg. by 5/8) 

• ACT Test Dates (www.actstudent.org): 9/14 (reg. by 8/16); 10/26 (register by 9/20); 12/14 (register by 11/8); 2/8 (register by 

1/10); 2/25 (given FREE to all RHS students); 4/4 (register by 2/28), 6/13 (register by 5/8) 

What Should College Bound Juniors be Doing? 
• Get good grades! Your grades matter for scholarships, college entrance and work readiness. If you are looking for merit aid to 

help pay for college then you should know that the largest percentage of aid offered (next to federal need-based aid) is institutional 

merit aid: good grades=opportunity for merit aid. 

• Try something new or continue participating with clubs, activities or volunteering for things that you are passionate about. 

Challenge yourself. Get involved! 

• Take the PSAT. Do some review prior to the test. It is good practice for the SAT and ACT. Your score on the ACT and/or SAT 

matters for college entrance (some colleges), financial aid (merit and federal in some cases) and placement into some of your college 

classes. The PSAT is good practice and will be an assessment of how to approach standardized testing related to your post high 

school goals. It is also the qualifying test for National Merit Scholars. 

• Tour some colleges! Begin with UNR’s Nevada Bound Tour. You may be surprised at the great things happening on campus. 

Schedule your tour at http://www.unr.edu/about/visit-campus . This will give you context to evaluate what is important to you. Fall 

Break is a great time to tour (college is in session). 

• Research schools! College Greenlight is a great source of information (on the www.washoeschools.net/renohsccc site). Come 

to College Club. Make an appointment with Mrs. Lerude if you have questions. You will be glad, by next year, that you started now. 

• Sit in on some College Visits in The CUBE. Check the Class Calendar on the website for up-to-date listings. The visits are 

informal and a great way to get a sense of what is out there. 

• Begin to develop a Standardized Testing Plan. Do you need to do some prep? Ideally, you will have taken your 

standardized tests by the end of your JUNIOR year. NOTE: You will be taking the ACT at RHS late February (FREE). 

• Check out our College Planning Checklist on www.washoeschools.net/renohsccc  

Scholarships/Financial Aid 
• Check out the “Scholarship and Financial Aid” link on the CUBE website (www.washoeschools.net/renohsccc ) for an 

overview of the process and to get a sense for what is available. We will be updating this with specific scholarships beginning in 

September. The CUBE will have the most comprehensive listing of local scholarships for RHS students. 
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Reno High, with collaboration with the University of Nevada Medical School, is 

excited to host Adam Alter, PH.D.  He will be in our theatre speaking to selected 4th 

period classes.  For parents, he is also speaking that evening at the Pioneer Center. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

TEACHING STAFF ON FIRE TO START THE YEAR! 

      

GB setting the spirit bar high from the basement! 

                                               

Mr. Gonzalez & Avansino are ready!   RHALL teacher representing! 

 

 

 

 

Hall Duty taking a life of its own.  

GB Teachers and Rhall teachers 

have been competing on Twitter on 

who has the most school spirit and 

supervision on campus.  GB had the 

early lead with Twitter posts then 

Rhall created their own 

RhallRockstars Twitter handle.  Let 

the games begin!!!  

BEST-STAFF-EVER   



 

 

Our first symbolic “Flying of the R” recognition went to our freshmen for starting the 

year on a positive note.  Our second recipients were the entire JROTC Program who 

do so much for our school and community!   “Flying the R” is shared school-wide via a 

PA announcement on Fridays.  Leadership and Principal Hackbusch work together to 

decide on worthy Huskies to acknowledge! 

 

 

 

The Lady Huskie XC team won by 1 point during a power outage as they ran under the 

stars at a night meet last Friday.  They used flashlights and cell phones to get the job 

done AND coach Anna Costello got 10th in the collegiate/open race. 

 



 
CHEER AND OUR STUDENT BODY LAST FRIDAY!                                              

                   

        Mountain Biking Club looking good! 

 

 

Don’t miss watching our Volleyball Team this year! 

 

 



 

       

Girls soccer, Boys XC and Boys soccer all poised for amazing seasons!  Pics for Girls 

Golf and Boys and Girls Tennis coming soon!  Keep an eye on Twitter with more 

updates before our October Newsletter! 

 

Huskie Football working hard! 

 

   

 

 



 

THE PRINCIPAL HACKCAST 

 

The Principal Hackcast debuts September 5, 2019.  Our first guest is the one and only 

Mr. Richard Clark, our Department Leader of Social Studies and We the People 

teacher.  He will discuss “Creating a Community in the Classroom”.  This is the first of 

many in-house share outs from our staff in the form of a podcast due to the help of 

our Signature Program, The Red House Project.  Future shows will include Suicide 

Prevention, how to teach literacy in the content areas, learning the military careers 

of our JROTC Instructors, College 101, and much, much more.  We will have audio and 

video versions we will share via our website www.rhshuskies.com as well as Twitter 

PrincipalHackbusch@khackbusch and Youtube The Principal Hackcast. 

 

#PDEXPERTSWITHIN #REDHOUSEPROJECT #RESPECTHONORSTRENGTH 

#PRINCIPALHACKCAST 

 

 

http://www.rhshuskies.com/


 

   

 

 

Principal Kris Hackbusch 

775-333-5050 

khackbusch@washoeschools.net 

www.rhshuskies.com 

PrincipalHackbusch@khackbusch-

Twitter 

 

Respect, Honor, Strength 

Every Student, Every Day 

Be Kind, Work Hard, Stay Humble 

No Complacency 
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